
 

 
 
 

Worship Leader      Dennis E 
 

 Announcements 
 Prayer & Offering 

 

Praise & Worship     Mel & Cheryl 
 

Scripture Reading     Terry T 
 

Message      Pastor Jason 
 

“How God Turned a Murderer Into a Saint” 
Acts 9:1-22 

Communion/Benevolent Offereing   Pastor Jason 

Families of the Week  
 

 

Mel & Cheryl F 
Linda F 

Birthdays of the Week 
 

June 5 - Megan F 
June 6 - Dave F 
June 8 - Tarri O 
June 9 - Diana N 

Ladies Salad Supper  The Ladies Salad supper is scheduled for this week (June 7th).  
There is still time to sign up to bring a salad.  Sign up sheet is in the foyer.  Thanks! 

Happening this Week at HGC 
 

 
Tuesday, June 5 

@7:30 - Youth Bible Study 
Wednesday, June 6 

@ 7pm - Prayer Meeting 
Thursday, June 7 

@6:30 - Ladies Salad Supper 
Friday, June 8 

@7:30 - Youth Bible Study 
 

This Week’s Praise & Prayer: 
 

 Families of the week. 

 For lots of rain. 

 Gene & Helen M who are struggling with 
lots of health issues right now. 

 Jason D’s Dad as he struggles with colon 
cancer. 

 Janell B as she is still waiting for results. 

 For all the children struggling with heart 
disease. 

 For the truck strike in Brazil. 

 For all the churches seeking pastors. 

 
 

NEXT SUNDAY: 
June 10, 2018 

Sunday School Picnic 
10:30 am – Worship Service 

Message:  Pastor Jason 
1 John 5:1-5 

Welcome to all our guests! If you are visiting this morning, we 
welcome you to fill out the Visitors Card in the pew and drop it into 
the offering bag. 
 

Want to join a bible study? Information on our small groups will be 
available soon in the foyer by the office. 
 

Child Care (ages 1-4) is provided during the service.  You will also 
find a Family Room up in the balcony for your convenience. 
 

Check out our website @ www.haguegospelchurch.com! Sermons 
and bulletins available online. Sermons are available on CD in the 
church library upstairs. 

For Your Calendar 
June 7 - Ladies Salad Supper. 
June 10 - Sunday School Picnic. 
June 23 - Street Praise. Worship service on Main St. 
August 13 - 17 - VBS Time Lab. 
September 8 - Missions Night at Sutherland Church. 
September 9 - Region 1 Service at Sutherland Church. 
September 14-16 - Church Camp Weekend. 
September 28 - Intro to Music Workshop 
October 13 - Thanksgiving Supper 
October 28 - Teen Challenge & Potluck Lunch 
October 24 - November 1 - Trip to Israel  
    with Pastor Artur 

Order of Service 

Sunday School Picnic  The Annual Sunday School picnic is next Sunday June 10th.  We 
will meet for the morning service at 10:30am at the Hague Museum.  We will have a BBQ 
afterwards.   If you are willing to provide a BBQ for this day, please talk to Alison.  
Everyone please bring a 2 ltr of pop, A-L please bring a salad, M-Z please bring dessert. 

Congregational Meeting  Members are invited to meet on June 21 at 7pm for an 
information update from the elders. 

Intro to Music Workshop  On September 28, the worship committee is putting on a 
workshop for the children and youth of HGC.  This workshop will go from 3:30 - 7:30pm 
with after-school snack and supper provided.  This workshop will introduce kids to 
piano, drums, guitar and ukulele.  If you are interested or would like more information, 
please talk to Melissa D.  A sign-up sheet will be posted closer to the date. 

HGC Bake Sale  HGC is setting up the Bake Sale during Summer Blast days again this 
year.  Its on Saturday June 23 at 10:00am.  The OCC group is planning the sale, but we 
will need your help.  If you are willing to bake or volunteer your time, we would greatly 
appreciate it.  We will have Styrofoam trays available for those who would bake and fill 
them for this sale.  Please grab as many trays as you would like.   Please contact Barb 
Braun, Edith Thiessen or Linda Foth for more information or to let us know you will help 
with the sale.  Thank you! 

Budget update   Monthly Budget - $16,603 
May Giving - $13,899 

YTD Budget - $83,015 
YTD Giving - $71,609 



“How God Turned a Murderer Into a Saint” 
 

Acts 9:1-22 
 

June 3, 2018 
 

10:30 am Worship Service 

 

Hague Gospel Church exists to glorify and enjoy God in Christ, by 
cultivating personal growth and maturity in Christ and sharing with all 

people the joy of knowing Christ. 

Staff: Pastor:  Jason Duermeyer  

   (day off is Mondays) 
 Admin Assistant: Alison Wiebe 
   (Tues/Wed/Thurs/Fri from 9am - noon) 
 Finance Admin: Cheryl Foth 
   (Afternoons on Tues)  
 Custodian: Karen Bortnak 
 

Elders: Ben Reimer, Pastor Jason, Roger Bos, Joe Schmuecker 
 

Deacons: Terry & Darla Thiessen, Loreen Bos, Mel & Cheryl Foth 

Contact Information 
Office: 225-2264   Pastor: (639) 471-3727  

haguegospelchurch@sasktel.net 

THE BRIDGE  Current Needs at The Bridge:  

Clothing room: Plastic bags,  2 in 1 shampoo, deodorant, tooth paste & brushes, towels, bibles and 
Christian books, men’s casual clothing. 
Food: Vegetables  (Celery, Carrots, canned tomatoes etc.), poultry, meat. 
The bridge is looking for volunteers to help sort clothing and stuff in the store.  If you are able to 
help with this please call the office.   
The Bridge Box is in the HGC foyer. Alternatively, bring to the “office & donations” entrance 
Monday-Thursday, 8am – 3pm, at 1008 20th Street West, Saskatoon. Thanks for giving!     

CAMP KADESH  This past weekend we had a training weekend for our summer staff.   It 
is exciting to see how God is bringing a full team together.  Many have been praying for 
the staff whom we are still looking to hire. We could still use one more strong male sr. 
cabin leader, but God has continued to bring people to fill positions.  We are excited that 
this week we passed the registration number of 1060 campers.   
Please pray for our spring staff as they have opportunities to talk about Jesus with the 
students who come to our spring school programs.  It is amazing to hear the 
opportunities, which are shared every day at our staff meeting. 
June 9th will be a mini work day at Camp Kadesh.  We have a group of volunteers 
building our new archery enclosure, and we are looking to clear some trees and do path 
clean up.   If anyone is interested in helping, contact Jonathan Dickey directly. Cell: (306) 
940-9077. Email: maintenance@campkadesh.com. 
Additionally Jonathan is looking for a new shop compressor.  Anyone who would have 
one to donate or who would like to donate financially towards one, may contact our 
office or Jonathan directly. 
Thanks for your ongoing support of the ministry of Camp Kadesh. 

mailto:maintenance@campkadesh.com

